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Situation 

If you have anything to do with a warehouse, you know very well how forklifts are an 
indispensable piece of equipment. In 2013 the U.S. forklift market in manufacturing and 
warehousing operations was nearly $33 billion.

Like a worker ant, a lift truck needs to be hauling loads nonstop on every shift, and 
battery rechargers play a critical role for this task and the company’s energy strategy.

When a regional grocery chain was assessing the performance of its lift trucks in one 
of its wholesale operation centers, they realized that their Ferro Resonant recharging 
equipment was 15 years old. This may be considered an acceptable half-life of many types 
of warehousing eequipment, but recharging technology has improved over the last decade.

Challenge

In the warehousing business, two things matter: efficiency and safety. Being quick and 
careful is critical.

With grocery profit margins being razor thin and new localized food sources constantly 
coming onto the scene; every element of efficiency shows up on the bottom line.

Also at issue, any kind of capital investment must deliver a clear performance advantage 
while providing a worthwhile economic pay-off.

FINANCIAL SNAPSHOT

Project cost $239,896

Annual energy 
savings

436,342 (kWh) 
kilowatt hours

Rebate $20,034

Payback terms 8.5 years

https://www.linkedin.com/company/xcel-energy-business
http://connect.xcelenergy.com
https://www.youtube.com/user/XcelEnergy4Business
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Solution

Used in Europe for over 20 years, transistor controlled high frequency battery charging 
systems were introduced to the facility. These boosted energy efficiency from 77 percent 
to 92 percent over the previous system. That’s a 14 percent improvement that will result 
in a clear reduction of nearly $26,000 in annual utility expenses. 

The results are right in line with other research earlier conducted by the Department of 
Energy in conjunction with Pacific Gas & Electric. They found 13 percent improvement 
with high frequency battery charging technology over Ferro Resonant battery charging 
methods.

Xcel Energy was able to provide a custom efficiency rebate of $20,034. This added to the 
overall success. At 2012 electric rates, a payback of 8.5 years is estimated on this battery 
recharging equipment improvement project.

What Can We Customize for You?
Visit xcelenergy.com/CustomEfficiency or call our Business Solutions Center at 
1-855-839-8862 to learn about all the great options that can be considered in a 
customized energy efficiency solution. You might be surprised to realize that energy 
savings can be found all around your business or organization.

If you are ready to get started, simply tell us about your project and an energy 
efficiency specialist will be in touch to see if it qualifies for a rebate.

http://www.xcelenergy.com/CustomEfficiency
http://www.xcelenergy.com/Energy_Solutions/Business_Solutions/Customized_Solutions/Custom_Efficiency_MN

